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The Saint John Police are investigating a robbery that took place in a pathway
near Adelaide Street.

It is alleged that:

On Thursday, July 27, 2023, between 12:00p.m.- 2:00p.m., a robbery occurred
where a woman was assaulted by two males and robbed of medications.

The males are described being dressed in black with graphic art masks that
covered their faces resembling a skull.

There were no physical injuries reported.
The Major Crime Unit and Forensic Identification Unit are investigating.

Investigators are appealing for witnesses or anyone in the area that has dash-cam
or video surveillance of the incident at the time it occurred.

Any witnesses or anyone with information is asked to contact the Saint John
Police Force at 1-506-648-3333, or if you wish to remain anonymous, contact
Crimestoppers at 1-800-222-8477 or 1-800-222-T.I.P.S.
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